
Building and Grounds Committee Meeting 

June 11th, 5:30 p.m. 

Present:  Janine Conway (President), Heather Brown, Wendy Workman (Secretary), Christopher Siscoe 

and Don Hemmelgarn. 

The committee toured the inside and outside of the building. 

1.  The committee decided to hold off on the parking lot resurfacing for another year. 

2.  The Director and Fiscal Officer discussed the placement for the second shed.  The suggested spot is 

next to the existing shed.   There will probably be the loss of 2 parking spots. 

3.  The committee discussed cleaning up the area under the adult side windows for next year.   

4.  Several ballasts are not working in the meeting room.  The Director needs to contact an electrician 

     for conversion to LED with no ballasts. 

 

The committee adjourned at 6:00 p.m. to begin the Regular June Board Meeting.  


